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FROM THE JUNIOR SCHOOL DIRECTOR OF TEACHING AND
LEARNING

Let’s continue to build positive partnerships as a way to support every child reach
their learning potential.

Much has been written about the essential three-sided relationship formed between teacher and
student and parent. For this important triumvirate to inspire optimal student growth, there needs
to be open and honest communication.

The Junior School Parent Teacher interviews, held twice yearly, are an opportunity for that
communication to be fostered, centring around ways to support each child’s learning journey for
the semester.

This semester, interviews will be held on Thursday 11 August from 3-7pm and Tuesday 16 August
from 3-5pm. Information about how to sign up for these interviews was sent out last week. Please
make sure you have signed up for a Zoom interview by Monday 8 August 12pm.

Please take the opportunity to come to these interviews, ready to discuss how the power of three
can support positive learning.

Ms Lisa Hansford
Director of Teaching and Learning - Junior School
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